
12-8-2021 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

plans to improve traffic operations and enhance 

pedestrian safety by reconstructing and upgrading 

existing traffic signal and signal poles at the 

intersection of U.S. 1 and Fay Boulevard in Port St. 

John.  

Pedestrian safety improvements include 

reconstructing the corner curbs and pedestrian curb 

ramps in accordance with current Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards, adding and 

upgrading crosswalks, and constructing new 

pedestrian signals.  

Some right of way acquisition is expected to 

accommodate the planned improvements. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

U.S. 1 Signal Improvements 
at Fay Boulevard 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445587-1  

Brevard County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Heidi Trivett 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5466 
Heidi.Trivett@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: Design: Ongoing—completion late 2025 $   868,000 

Right of Way: Funded—summer 2023 $   167,000 

Construction: Funded—early 2026 $   600,000 

* subject to change 
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